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· How to Protect Workers from Falls
· ASSP Skeet Shoot 
· Region III Student Leadership Conference
Next Chapter Meeting
March 26, 2019
at 12:00 pm at the Bodacious located at 4521 TX-42, Kilgore, TX 75662

	How to Protect Workers from Falls

There are a number of ways employers can protect workers from falls, including through the use of conventional means such as guardrail systems, safety net systems and personal fall protection systems, the adoption of safe work practices, and the provision of appropriate training. The use of warning lines, designated areas, control zones and similar systems are permitted by OSHA in some situations and can provide protection by limiting the number of workers exposed. Whether conducting a hazard assessment or developing a comprehensive fall protection plan, thinking about fall hazards before the work begins will help the employer to manage fall hazards and focus attention on prevention efforts. If personal fall protection systems are used, particular attention should be given to identifying attachment points and to ensuring that employees know how to properly use and inspect the equipment. The following references aid in recognizing and evaluating fall protection hazards in the workplace.

Prevention Videos (v-Tools): Construction Hazards
https://www.osha.gov/dts/vtools/construction.html
Fall Protection in General Industry
https://www.osha.gov/OshDoc/data_Hurricane_Facts/fall_protection_qc.pdf
Stairways and Ladders: A Guide to OSHA Rules
https://www.osha.gov/Publications/ladders/osha3124.html
Chapter Skeet Shoot
Our Chapter Skeet shoot will be Saturday, April 6th at Prairie Creek.  If you are not aware, this event raises money for future chapter activities, student scholarships, etc. April will be here before we know it and there is still a lot to do.  Keith Ashcraft will be leading a committee in preparation for this event.  The main area where assistance is required is obtaining prizes for the drawing.  Last year’s event had a raffle for shooters after completing the course.  We had donations from businesses and items obtained by the Kilgore college student section in the drawing.  Most shooters left with a prize.

Also, the day before the event we will need assistance setting up and the day of the event we will need help manning the stations.  Please let me know if you can help.
Any assistance you can get on obtaining items/donations for the prizes will be greatly appreciated
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Student Leadership Conference
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	March 29-31, 2019

Sheraton Hotel in McKinney, TX

This year’s event includes:

• Professional Networking Opportunities

• Dynamic Keynote Speakers

• Engaging Breakout Sessions

• Hands-on Learning Activities
Learn more @ https://region3.assp.org/events/2019-region-iii-student-leadership-conference/



